C 13 COMMUNICATION SP CW (WS) - January 17, 2019

T	Έ	M	-	1	

Subject:

FW: Special Committee of the Whole Report No.1 Bin 👵

From: Simone Barb

Sent: Thursday, January 17, 2019 12:08 PM To: Coles, Todd < Todd. Coles@vaughan.ca>

Subject: Re: Special Committee of the Whole Report No.1 Bill 66

To City Clerk, Mayor, and Council of the City of Vaughan, Special Committee of the Whole Report No.1 Bill 66.

further communications from MPP Michael Tibollos office and my self Simone Barbieri. Jan 17/2019

that need to be added to the public agenda.

Regards

Simone Barbieri

Genco, Tony < tony.genco@pc.ola.org>

To:Simone Barb

I have spoken to the Ministers office and I am awaiting a reply. I am hoping to receive one and provide it to you immediately thereafter.

Simone Barb

To:Genco, Tony 17 Jan at 11:59 AM MPP Tibollo,

Thank you for the update.

However,

I hope you are not waiting for Bill 66 to pass So you don't have to reply.

As Minister Tibollo discussed in a telephone conversation in Dec of 2018 with me a plan was in place already. Therefore MPP Tibollo should already know what the action plan is for 5550 Langstaff and the residents should have already received an update to the Action plan for 5550 Langstaff rd. Unapproved landfill.

What's the hold up?????

Regards Simone Barbieri

On Thursday, January 17, 2019 11:47:07 AM EST, Simone Barb

wrote:

To City Clerk, Mayor and Council of the City of Vaughan.

I'm requesting that the below communication between Myself and MPP Michael Tibollos office are added to the Public agenda for.

Special Committee of the Whole Report No.1

Bill 66, Restoring Ontario's competitiveness Act, 2018.

Genco. Tonv <tonv.genco@pc.ola.org>

17 Jan at 10:12 AM

This is further to your email to MPP Tibollo about your concerns regarding Bill 66. The government has brought forward a package of regulatory and legislative changes that target unnecessary, duplicative and outdated regulations that do nothing to protect the environment, health or safety. We have heard loud and clear from municipalities and job creators - there is too much red tape and it can take years for businesses to navigate the development approvals process. Businesses looking for sites, and meeting certain prescribed provincial criteria, could qualify for the streamlined approvals with municipal support.

We have been clear that we will protect the Greenbelt and will not support proposals in contrast with that commitment. Municipalities will need to receive endorsement, which could include conditions and requirements for implementation, from the Minister of Municipal Affairs and Housing to be able to use the bylaw. For the past 15 years, the Liberals have carved into the Greenbelt at least 17 times and have told municipalities what projects they were going to have in their communities.

On June 7th, the people set a clear agenda for our government – they elected a government that believes in transparency and accountability for the people, they wanted a government that prioritizes fiscal responsibility and they wanted a government that would clean up the regulatory environment and make Ontario open for business. Our Made-in-Ontario Environment Plan committed to strong enforcement action to protect our lakes, waterways and groundwater from pollution. We will build on the ministry's monitoring and drinking water source protection activities.

Tony Genco

Executive Assistant

Office of Hon. Michael Tibollo MPP

Vaughan-Woodbridge

647-326-4655

Simone Barb

To:Genco, Tony 17 Jan at 11:31 AM

Thank you for you email but what is the action plan for 5550 Langstaff Rd unapproved land fill. That was discussed among governments but never communicated to the adversely effected residents.

Bill 66 is not operating under an open, honest government that will Deliver under an inclusive government.

This Bill 66 violates the people's Democratic right.

Regards Simone Barbieri

Sent from my iPhone

On Jan 17, 2019, at 10:12 AM, Genco, Tony <tony.genco@pc.ola.org> wrote: